
 

 

13 September 2023 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

 

Extra-Curricular Activities – Autumn 2023-24 

 

We are very proud to be able to tell you about our updated Extra-Curricular Timetable. 

 

This term sees the return of rugby and hockey on Mondays after school and the usual vast array of 

music clubs. We also have a new Gardening club and a much-requested club for Warhammer! 

 

I do hope you will encourage your child to get involved with as many clubs as possible as they really 

are a fantastic way to make friends and learn new skills. They should also receive +2 Behaviour 

Points for every club they attend, an extra little bonus. 

 

We’ll be adding more clubs to the timetable over the next few weeks, as student-led groups get 

started, so please check back regularly to see what’s on offer.  

 

You can find the Autumn Term Timetable by following this link to the school’s website:  
Soham Village College - Extra-Curricular Clubs (sohamvc.org) 

 

Please contact me directly if you have any feedback about our extra-curricular opportunities. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Richard Pearce 

Assistant Head 

rpearce@soham-college.org.uk 

 

https://www.sohamvc.org/extracurricularclubs
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